
Dear Bob: 

RICHARD M _ NIXON 
20 BROAD STREET 

NEW YORK , NEW YORK 

November 9, 1964 

On a day in which news of Republican 
success was pretty thin, your victory last 
Tuesday was a particularly bright spot and 
most gratifying to your friends across the 
nation. 

Pat joins me in sending our congratu-
lations and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 
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